
Friends of the Ahart Herbarium, CSU Chico 

Understanding Monkeyflowers: 
Identification and Appreciation 

Saturday, June 1, 2024  9:00 – 4:00 

This workshop will be an exploration into the beauty and diversity 
of monkeyflowers (genus Diplacus, Erythranthe, Mimetanthe) fo-
cusing on our northern region and some special statewide stand-
outs. There will be a shallow dive into the monkeyflower keys in the 
new Jepson eFlora; with helpful advice and practical in-lab hands-
on keying experience (2-3 hours). The monkeyflower keys are not 
easy to use, but can be simplified by recognizing the sub-genera, 
terminology and also using geographical awareness. There will be a 
number of short PowerPoint presentations to see all locally com-
mon monkey flowers and also look at some of the beautiful, fantas-
tic and rare monkeyflowers spread throughout the state.  Partici-
pants in the workshop are encouraged to bring in some mon-
keyflowers that they have collected, especially if they can safely* 
collect enough for multiple students to use, bonus points for any 
monkey flowers that aren’t part of the Erythranthe guttata group or 
sticky monkeyflower.  

Steve Schoenig has been photographing, studying and describing new monkey flowers for over 40 years 
in California. He is retired from a state government career, both supervising the state's noxious weed 
eradication program and supervising the CNDDB and veg mapping programs at California Department of 
Fish and Wildlife. 

The workshop will run from 9:00-4:00 on Saturday, 1 June 2024, in Holt Hall 
room 129 at CSU, Chico. You may bring your own lunch or dine at a local 
restaurant.  The registration fee is $110.00 personal, $130.00 business, 
$100.00 for members of the Friends of the Ahart Herbarium, and $50.00 
for students (only 2 seats available at the student price). Please register in 
advance; class size  limited to 18 participants (class cancelled without a min-

imum of 8 participants). For more information about the workshop content please contact Steve Schoe-
nig at seschoenig@gmail.com. For more information about workshop registration please contact 
the Biology Office at (530) 898-5356.  Note: Instructions are on the online registration (click this link) 
form if paying with credit card or check.  You will receive more information on workshop logistics 
closer to the date of the workshop. 

https://friendsoftheahartherbarium.org/workshops-and-events 
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